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Welcome 
Hello and welcome to County Updates, our regular email communication from Norfolk Scouts to highlight news, announcements and opportunities that exist.

In this edition

Norfolk Scouts Social Media Channels
County Office

This week’s updates

New news or features this week… 

All Leaders and Supporters>
Norfolk Scouts Social Media Channels
With the situation we now find ourselves in, with no meetings and many working from home, we have taken the decision to streamline the Norfolk Scouts Social Media channels. We are all now fully aware of the part we need to play in controlling the spread of Corvid-19 and so all shared guidance is now removed, so that we can focus on the latest information only, via government websites.  The Norfolk Scouts main page will have the latest information from the Scout Association via links to Tim Kidd’s messages which advise us how we must operate as Scout Groups and Districts.  Both the Sharing Centre and Good News pages are where we would love to learn about your initiatives to support Scouting at home and share your stories, so please do keep posting onto these pages so that everyone can be inspired by how Scouting is still operating across our County.  In addition, the Media Team will post a weekly challenge on the Sharing Centre and Good News pages to give you some material to share with your Beavers, Cubs, Scouts and Explorers (Network and other Adults too).
This week’s challenge is “Window Wonderland” – let’s see how many photos we can share !

County Office
Also please note that the County Office is closed however Karen is still working remotely.
If you need to contact her, please ring the normal office number and you will find information of how to get in touch with Karen.

County Updates is a weekly communication to all adult volunteers (except Occasional Helpers) sent to their primary email address recorded on Compass, our membership system. The purpose of County Updates is to provide details of activities, development opportunities and key information updates that develop better programmes and support volunteers to complete their roles effectively. You can find out more about how your information is handled here or opt out of receiving County Updates on our website
